WHITE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
FIRST PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING 2007 MILLAGE RATE
AND PROPOSED TAX INCREASE

JULY 19, 2007 AT 9:00 A.M.

The White County Board of Commissioners held the first of three public hearings on the
proposed tax increase (millage rate) for 2007. Present at the meeting were: Chairman
Chris R. Nonnemaker, Commissioner Craig Bryant, County Manager Alton Brown, Chief
Financial Officer Vickie Neikirk, and County Clerk Jean Welborn.

Vickie Neikirk gave the presentation on the proposed millage rate (see copies attached).

After the presentation, there being no questions, the meeting was dismissed to awork
session for the conducting of interviews for a board appointment.
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